
Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Monday, September 11 , 2023 9:24 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Revoke FPL's charter 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20230001. 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assist ant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

- I FLORIDA PUBLIC 
\ , SERVICE COMMISSION 

From: Harry R Moody <hrmoody@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 3:23 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commi ssioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Revoke FPL's charter 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/11/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05191-2023 

CAUTION: This email o riginated from outside your organi zation. Exerci se caution when opening 
attachments or c li cking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Clark, I'm writing to urge you to begin an immediate in vestigation into Florida Power 
and Light in order to determine w hether its charter to operate in the s tate of Florida should be revoked . 

As you are surel y aware, FPL CEO Eric Si lagy stepped down suddenl y after highl y credib le a llegations of 
campaign finance vio lations, media manipulation, and the survei llance of critical j ournalis ts : 

https://www.npr.org/2023/0 I /25/1 15 1453870/fpl -flo rida-power-ceo-eric-silagy 

To 
call this behavior un-democratic would be a massive understatement. FPL, it seems clear, is more than 
willing to v io late the publi c trust, game the political system, and do anything and everything to increase its 
profits - al l on the dime of ratepayers who have no choice but to pay them fo r their power. 

A company so blatantly working against the public interest can no longer be a llowed to do business in 
Flo ri da. 

Please take swift and sweeping action to investigate FPL and determine whether it is necessary to revoke 
the ir charter, as c learly seems to be the case. 

Sincerely, Harry Moody 
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